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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

St Ives High School

An upgrade is underway at St Ives High School to 
deliver a new multi-use sports centre.

Progress summary

The school upgrade remains on-track for completion 
by the end of 2020.

Work continues on the structure of the building, with 
the first floor concrete slab now poured and the steel 
structural framework being built.

A time lapse recording is being taken throughout the 
project. You can view the time lapse video at  
https://youtu.be/NkYb8YUypjY.

Managing the impact of our work

Due to the nature of our work, you may experience 
increased noise from machinery and other activities.
We will ensure that work is completed safely and 
efficiently, and disruptions are minimised.

Our contractors will ensure their teams comply 
with social distancing restrictions to ensure a safe 
workplace.

Thank you for your patience as we deliver this 
important project for the community.
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